AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF
UNIVERSITY PROFESSORS

AAUP Support of the Faculty Senate’s Position on GA
Last Updated September 23, 2020 at 19:45

adup

The Southeastern Oklahoma State University Chapter of the American Association of University
Professors supports the recommendation, passed by the Faculty Senate at their September 16, 2020
meeting, related to the proposed Graduation Alliance agreement, which reads:

1. Prepare a detailed plan indicating potential costs, revenue, benefits to the University.

2. Indicate how the program can be assessed as to its effectiveness and success.

3. Detail how the academic coaches will receive the information about course participation without
entering the actual Blackboard course.

4. Extend the contract signing date until the Faculty Senate deems that concerns are adequately
addressed.



